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Pueblo Transit to Provide Continuous Shuttle between  

State Fair COVID-19 Vaccination Site 
 
PUEBLO – Effective Wednesday, April 14, 2021, all adults are eligible to use the Pueblo Transit 
shuttle to and from the COVID-19 vaccination site at the State Fairgrounds and the downtown 
transit center at 123 Court Street. The shuttle and vaccine are free, and no registration is 
necessary. 
 
The vaccination clinic will be open seven days a week from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. with the Pueblo 
Transit shuttle operating Monday through Saturday. The first bus leaves the transit center at 8 
a.m. and the last bus leaves the transit center at 5:30 p.m. 
 
Individuals requiring ADA mobility assistance can contact Citi-Lift at (719) 546-2484 to schedule 
a ride to and from the vaccination site and their home.  Citi-Lift rides must be scheduled 24-hours 
in advance. 
 
Getting vaccinated is critical to protecting your own health, the health of the greater Pueblo 
community, and to economic recovery from the COVID-19 crisis. 
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